
You're Invited! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to invite you to our Neighborhood Watch Program Open House! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: 123 Main Street Community Center 

Join us for an afternoon of information, community engagement, and refreshments. Learn how 

we can work together to keep our neighborhood safe and secure. 

Please RSVP by March 1st to Jane Doe at (555) 123-4567 or janedoe@email.com. 

We hope to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Watch Committee 


